
 
2019 required minimum distribution (RMD) 

account owner notifications 
 

E*TRADE Savings Bank and its affiliates (“E*TRADE”) do not warrant these products, services and publications against different 
interpretations or subsequent changes of laws, regulations and rulings. E*TRADE does not provide legal, accounting, or tax advice.  
Always consult your own legal, accounting, and tax advisors. 
 
E*TRADE Savings Bank, doing business as “TCA by E*TRADE”: 7103 South Revere Parkway, Centennial, CO 80112.  Member FDIC  

 
TCA by E*TRADE will notify RMD-eligible IRA account owners by letter of their RMD amount and include a 
partially completed IRA distribution form for their use by January 31, 2019.  

Liberty provides a standard report to help you track your clients’ RMDs. Another version of the RMD report that 
may be useful is the “RMD Report for One Representative,” which references account owners specific to a 
representative.  

Important—response by January 15, 2019 requested: You have the option to elect whether a copy of the RMD 
letters will be sent to you in addition to your clients. TCA by E*TRADE will comply with the election on the 
account. Please confirm that the election you’ve chosen on the account is correct.  To learn more about this 
election, please contact your relationship manager.  

Should you have questions regarding the 2019 RMD mailing, please contact your relationship manager. 

 


